
LATINOS IN ACTION!


LED BY MATTHEW BELL, OUR JORDAN HIGH SCHOOL LATINOS IN ACTION 
WILL VISIT SANDY ELEMENTARY AND IMPLEMENT READING 

INTERVENTIONS, THROUGH DYAD READING, THIS QUARTER FOR OUR 1ST, 
2ND, & 3RD GRADE STUDENTS. 
OUR STUDENTS LOVE OUR HIGH 
SCHOOL MENTORS. THANK YOU, 

LIA! SHARK IT!
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We will have another 
JAW-some All Pro Dads 
Meeting Friday, Nov. 3rd 

at 7:30 am


The Mobile Utah Food 
Bank will be at Sandy 

Elementary on Thursday, 
Nov. 30th at 2:55 p.m..


Our Scholastic Book Fair 
will be open Thursday, 
Nov. 9th & Friday, Nov. 

10th in conjunction 
with Grandparents 
Lunch. More info 

to come. 

	 NOV 2023

Shark News

AT SANDY ELEMENTARY WE ARE SCHOLARS!

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL 
WEDNESDAY, NOV. 22ND- 

FRIDAY, NOV. 24TH FOR THANKSGIVING 
BREAK


Calling all Grandparents! Mark 
your calendars for Sandy 
Elementary’s Grandparents Lunch 
on Thurs. Nov. 9th and Fri. Nov. 
10th. Come have lunch with your 
Sandy Shark and visit our 
Scholastic Book Fair while you’re 

here! Hope 
to see you 
all here!

Picture Retakes will be 
Tuesday, November 

14th. More 
information to come. 

Sandy Elementary Spirit 
Night will be at CRAVE 
COOKIE, Monday, Nov. 6th 
from 3pm-10pm. 
Mention Sandy Sharks 
and we will get a 
portion of the proceeds. 
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Our Sandy Elementary Shark Family Continues to 
Grow! Meet More of Our New FIN-tastic Faculty and 
Staff Members at Sandy Elementary This Year! 


Mr. Alexander is our new 2nd/3rd/4th Grade Teacher. His favorite color is icy blue and his 
least favorite food is spaghetti. Mr. Alexander has two pet dogs named Cooper and Tuna- 
we better keep him away from our Sharks!! One cool thing about Mr. Alexander his his 
uncanny ability to solve a Rubik’s Cube. We are super excited to have Mr. Alexander as a 
new member of our team!

Mrs. Tammy Nay is our new Special Education Teacher working along-side Mrs. Katie 
Bradshaw. Mrs. Nay loves the color red, but does not like peanut butter. Mrs. Nay’s 
favorite thing about school is the opportunity to learn something new every day. Mrs. Nay 
used to be in a family band and can play the guitar! We love Mrs. Nay already and we are 
so happy she joined our Shark-tastic team!

Mrs. Alexis McCombs is our new PE Teacher this year- and she is AMAZING! Mrs. Alexis 
loves the Sandy Elementary culture, as well as interacting with her students every day. Mrs. 
Alexis has two dogs named Enzo and Hercules and her favorite color is black. Mrs. Alexis 
has the hidden talent of playing the piano- We already have a guitar-player with Mrs. Nay-I 
feel a Sandy Elementary band forming! We are so lucky to have Mrs. Alexis as a part of the 
Shark family, hopefully for many years to come. 

Mr. Jesse Gunnoe is our new head custodian at Sandy Elementary. Mr. Jesse’s favorite 
color is purple and he is allergic to pineapple, sadly. Mr. Jesse’s favorite thing about 
school is the subject of Math. Believe it or not-Mr. Jesse has a hidden sword-fighting 
talent. We are so happy Mr. Jesse is our new custodian and jaw-some member of our 
Sandy Elementary team.

Mrs. Claudia Mago is our new Family Learning Center Director this year. She is JAW-
some and gives support our families all the day long. Claudia’s favorite color is 
purple and she can dance up a storm! Mrs. Mago’s family does not have a pet at the 
moment but they would like to get one soon. We are super lucky to have Claudia as a 
Sandy Shark!
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